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May 4, 2022 - 2022.21 

Virtual Care and COVID-19 Treatment Cost-Share Update 
 
As COVID-19 vaccination rates rise and the public health emergency declarations end, there are changes 

to many of the emergency coverage and costs put into place. MVP Health Care® (MVP) is following 

guidance put forth by state and federal regulatory bodies and providing coverage accordingly. Below, 

please see updates to our policies related to Member cost-share for telehealth and COVID-19 treatment. 

Visit mvphealthcare.com/providers/covid19 for additional COVID-19 coding guidance.  

NEW YORK 

Telehealth  

• Effective June 1, 2022, MVP will no longer waive the cost-share for audio/visual and audio-only 

visits for Medicare Advantage Members. These Members will be charged a cost-share for 

audio/visual and audio-only visits according to their plan details.  

 

COVID-19 Treatment 

• Effective June 1, 2022, MVP will no longer waive the cost-share for COVID-19 treatment for 

Medicare Advantage Members. 

 

VERMONT 

Telehealth  

• Effective June 1, 2022, MVP will no longer waive the cost-share for audio/visual and audio-only 

visits for Medicare Advantage Members. These Members will be charged a cost-share for 

audio/visual and audio-only visits according to their plan details.  

 

COVID-19 Treatment 

• Effective June 1, 2022, MVP will no longer waive the cost-share for COVID-19 treatment for 

Medicare Advantage Members. 

• MVP will continue to cover COVID-19 treatment in full for Members in Commercial plans until 

March 31, 2023.  

 

COVID-19 TESTING & VACCINES  

• MVP will continue to cover COVID-19 testing in full when medically necessary for Members in 

New York and Vermont.  

• MVP will continue to cover COVID-19 vaccines in full for Members in New York and Vermont.  


